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STUDENT HANDBOOK 
REMINDER 

If you haven’t done so already, please send in your signed Student 
Handbook Acknowledgement Form. It can be found on the last page of the 

Student Handbook.   
 

You may also click on this link and print out the form. 
 

POWERSCHOOL 
LETTER 

You should have received a PowerSchool Letter this morning. A reminder 
that the password to get in is your child’s birthdate. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

 
You may also click on this link and print out the form. 

 

https://sjwestschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/UPDATED-St.-John-School-Student-Parent-Handbook-23-24-School-Year.docx.pdf
https://sjwestschool.org/contact-us/
https://sjwestschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/UPDATED-St.-John-School-Student-Parent-Handbook-23-24-School-Year.docx.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PIZZA TUESDAYS 

Pizza Tuesdays will begin on Oct. 3rd and order forms are due by  
Thursday, Sept. 21st.  

 
You may pay in cash or check. If sending cash, please send in the exact 

amount. We do not have change, so any amount over will be considered a 
donation. 

 
Complete your order form here.  

 
 

FUNDRAISER 
UNDERWAY 

Our Joe Corbi’s fundraiser is officially underway. 
 

Your Eagle(s) should have brought home order forms and information about 
the delicious items you can sell and prizes you can win.  

 
Order forms must be turned in to the school by Monday, Oct. 2nd.  

 
Orders can be picked up on Monday, October 30th in the Portico. Look for 

more details about that in the coming weeks.  
 

https://sjwestschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/23-24PizzaOrderSession1.pdf
https://www.flipsnack.com/smartfr/joecorbi_2023/full-view.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9OdgVWSs-HE


 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOON DISMISSAL 

We are still collecting Lego donations for our After School Lego Club.  
 

If you have Lego sets that you don’t need anymore, please consider 
dropping them off at our school office.  

LEGO DONATIONS NEEDED 

A reminder that students will be dismissed at noon on Monday, Sept. 25th.  
 

Please plan accordingly.  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The Eagle’s Nest closes this Sunday (Sept. 17th).  
 

From t-shirts to sweatshirts and everything in between, there’s something for 
everyone to show off their SJS spirit.  

 
You can shop and place your order online.  

 
 

SCHOOL SPIRIT STORE 
CLOSES SUNDAY 

https://stores.bigjoeink.com/stjohnschool/shop/home

